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20 September 2024 

 
Invitation to Walk for Chalk – Zhengzhou 2024  

8 – 11 November 2024 (Friday–Monday) 
 
 
Dear Chi Heng Supporters, 
 
Walk for Chalk, an annual fundraising activity, aims to raise funds for education of AIDS-impacted 
students in China. The participants can, by interacting and sharing with Chi Heng sponsored 
secondary and university students, bring them positive energy and hope. Through such activities, you 
will bring them courage and power to pursue their dreams. 
 
This year's Walk for Chalk will be held in the Zhengzhou, Henan, from 8 to 11 November 2024, with 
the goal of raising a total of HK$2.6 million. Henan is the province in which education sponsorship 
for AIDS-impacted children first began. In addition to mingling with students you are helping to 
sponsor, meeting and reconnecting with fellow donor friends and sight-seeing, we will also visit 
Yutong Bus, a global sales leader in new energy buses, to learn about advancements in China. For 
more information, please refer to the attached preliminary itinerary.    
 
There are four levels of participation at donations of (i) HK$50,000 (Walker), (ii) HK$100,000 (Silver 
Ambassador), (iii) HK$150,000 (Gold Ambassador), or (iv) HK$280,000 (Platinum Ambassador), with 
100% of received funds going to help AIDS-impacted students. Donations may come from you and your 
sponsors, companies or matching gift programs. There is also a participation fee of HK$4,400 for the 
four-day trip (Nov 8-11) and a high speed train ticket charge of about HK$2,240. You are also welcome 
to join a two-day extension (Nov 12-13) to Luoyang for HK$1,500 extra.  
 
A Chi Heng volunteer will be in touch with you shortly to answer any questions you may have.  
Meanwhile, please feel free to contact Patrick Poon at 9422 2220 or e-mail to 
wfc@chihengfoundation.com. I look forward to seeing you in November. 
 
Warmest Regards,  

  
Chung TO  

Chairperson, Chi Heng Foundation 

 


